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Open House Workshop for Neighborhood Action Plans 

South Airport Corridor, Little Manila/Gleason Park & Cabral/East Cabral 

STOCKTON, Calif. – The City of Stockton Community Development Department is offering 

an open house workshop for community members to provide suggestions and ideas about 

how to encourage additional housing within the City of Stockton. Residents and members of 

the community are encouraged to participate: 

Thursday, November 17, 2022, from 4:30 – 7:00 p.m. 

Stockton Memorial Civic Auditorium (South Hall) 

525 N. Center Street, Stockton 95202 

In 2021, the City of Stockton received Regional Early Action Plan (REAP) funding 

from the San Joaquin Council of Governments (SJCOG) to assist with the City’s ongoing 

planning effort to implement housing goals and policies and to increase housing capacity and 

production in the city. In addition to citywide analysis, the City’s work will focus on three 

neighborhood areas: South Airport Corridor, Little Manila/Gleason Park, and Cabral/East 

Cabral.  

A Spanish-language interpreter will be available at the Open House.  If information is 

needed in languages other than English and Spanish or in an alternative format, please call 
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(209) 937-7220 at least five days in advance. Advance notification will enable the City to 

make reasonable arrangements and to ensure accessibility. 

Additional information, including information about upcoming meetings, is available 

at www.stocktonca.gov/ShapeStockton. Community members are encouraged to contact the 

City of Stockton with questions or to provide suggestions and ideas. Please email 

ShapeStockton@Stocktonca.gov or call (209) 937-7220.  
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